
November 21st 2016

At TCIS we are Thankful for 
so much! 

Thursday marks American Thanksgiving 
and the start to the Christmas holiday 
season.  This is a time to think of others 
and to be thankful for what we have.  At 
TCIS we are so fortunate in so many ways. 

We are thankful for amazing students.  
Students that come to school eager to 
learn and have fun each day.  We are 
thankful for amazing parents to support 
the school and their child’s growth.  We 
are thankful for caring and hand working 
teachers that work to help their students 
develop in a positive ways.  We are also 
thankful for a school board that had the 
vision for this school and the dedication 
and support to help it grow. 

WHAT ARE YOU THANKFUL FOR? 
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Tuesday - Nov. 22nd 
LS Feast of Words Spelling 
Bee in the library at 7:30 

Wednesday - Nov. 23rd 
LS Parent Coffee in the 

library at 7:30 

Friday - Nov. 25th  
No School for students - 

teacher work day 

Tuesday - Nov. 29th 
LS ESLR Assembly in the 
6th floor of the MS with 
performance from KG at 

7:30 

Friday - Dec. 2nd 
Early Childhood Music 

Concert 
at 8:20 in the MS 6th floor 

Monday - Dec. 5th 
NO SCHOOL 

Thursday - Dec. 8th 
Lower School Music 

Concert 
at 8:20 in the MS 6th floor 

Friday - Dec. 16th 
Half Day - Holiday break!

LOWER SCHOOL NEWS 

Upcoming  Events!
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Lower School Feast of  
Words Spelling Bee Tuesday 

Students in grades 1-4 will be representing 
their classes and participating in the second 
annual TCIS Feast of Words Spelling Bee.  

Where - Library

When - Tuesday, Nov. 22nd 

7:30-8:20 for 
grades 1 and 2

8:20-9:05 for 
grades 3 and 4

Parents are 
welcome to come 
and enjoy!
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Holiday 
Concert Dress 

Code 

During the 
upcoming holiday 
concerts students 
will be asked by 
their teacher to wear 
special clothes.  
They can come to 
school dressed and 
ready for the 
performance but 
they should bring 
their uniform to 
change into after the 
show.

Reminders
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